RESULTS OF THE 2003

ARKANSAS PREVENTION NEEDS ASSESSMENT STUDENT SURVEY

PRESENTATION

The presentations will include an overview of the risk and protective factor survey approach, and will focus on how to read and interpret the data, and how to use the data to help plan prevention efforts.  The five meetings will be held in different regions throughout the state the week of May 24-28, 2004.

Monday, May 24 - Jonesboro, AR at the Holiday Inn,

3006 South Caraway Road

Tuesday, May 25 – Brinkley, AR at the First United Methodist Church

Fellowship Hall, 404 West Ash Street

Wednesday, May 26 – Magnolia, AR at the South Arkansas Regional

Health Center, 412 North Vine

Thursday, May 27 – Malvern, AR at the Ouachita Technical College,

One College Circle in Room A-309 Lecture Hall

Friday, May 28 – Fort Smith, AR at the Donald W. Reynolds Cancer

Support House, 3324 South M Street

For further information or questions concerning the meetings, contact Ms. Tommie Waters or 

Mr. Ray Edwards at the Alcohol and Drug Abuse Prevention office at 501-686-9030. 

Joe Wiese and Deanna Miller from the Southwest Prevention Center at the University of Oklahoma will facilitate the meetings that will begin at 9:30 a.m. and last approximately 2½ -3 hours.  Please bring a copy of your school, district, county, or region report with you.  During the presentation you will have the opportunity to ask any specific questions you may have.

